The NCAC 16 committee met via web conference on January 19th 2017.
 
The meeting Called to order at 2:08 pm central time by D. Reinemann
 
In Attendance:  Doug Reinemann, Richard Straub, Julie Carrier, Alan Hansen, Archie Williams, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Bernie Engel, Bryan Jenkins, Joe Harner, John March, Mark Riley, Mary Leigh Wolfe, Shushil Adhikari, Steve Mickelson, Lalit Verma, Sreekala Bajwa, Paul Heinemann, Garey Fox, Sue Nokes, and Brad Rein
 
Minutes of the July 19, 2016 EOPD 210 Academic Administrators Committee Meeting were approved. 
A brief overview of the workshop held at the Global Food Security 
Conference in South Africa was presented.
 
Joe Harner gave an overview of his review and forwarded a recommendation to continue the NCCC9 project.  Following discussion, a motion to accept the recommendation was unanimously approved by the committee.
 
Lalit Verma indicated that the review of  NCERA217 would be circulated for comment in the coming week.  (the review was circulated to the committee by D. Reinemann and received unanimous approval via email ballot.)
 
A question was raised as to selection of new chair and secretary of the NCAC/SAC-16 committee was raised.  This will be taken up at the next 
meeting of the EOPD-210 committee to be held at the ASABE Annual  International Meeting in Spokane Washington.
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:32 pm
 
Submitted by 
 
Douglas J. Reinemann
Professor and Chair
Biological Systems Engineering
University of Wisconsin-Madison
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